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#August 21, 1979
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION'
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Director, Office of Administration
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission' -

,.

Washington, DC 20555
,

\

Dear Sir: -

- :
Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, would you

kindly forward to me copies of all inspections, reports,
correspondence, and other records that you have relating to
repair work that was performed at the R. E. Ginna Nuclear

,

Facility in Ontario Center, New York commencing early in
December, 1973 and ending in February, 1974.

Your prompt attention to this matter will be deeply
appreciated. -

Yours very truly,

MORAN.& KRENZER,
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